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September 1, 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

You are cordially invited to attend the Winslow Township High School “Back to 

School Night” on Thursday, September 22nd at 6:30 p.m.  The evening will begin 

with a brief presentation in the auditorium.  Afterwards, you will follow your 

child’s schedule and visit each of their classrooms. During this time, teachers will 

outline course content, discuss requirements and share expectations.  

 

I strongly recommend that you attend our Back to School Night Program.  This is a 

great opportunity for you to meet and begin establishing a positive rapport with 

your child’s teachers. Please bring a copy of your child’s class schedule to assist 

you in locating their classrooms. 

 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kurt Marella 

Principal 
 


